
 

B U S I N E S S  N A M E  

 

Wow, what a month filled with so many emotions here at SCS! I am so excited 
and honored to be able to announce that I will be assuming Principal duties for 
the remainder of the 2022-2023 school year. I look forward to developing strong 
working relationships with all parents, students, and community members. All of 
us at SCS would like to wish Ms. Pfannmuller success in her future endeavors. 
My heart was filled with pride as I watched our School and Community rally      
together in full force to advocate for our students.  
 
Parent/teacher conferences were completed last week. If you were unable to set 
up a conference time with your child’s teacher last week, please contact the 
teacher to set up an alternative date and time. All teachers’ emails are on our 
website for your easy access. Please continue to access PowerSchool Parent 
Portal, to see updated assessment information for your child. 
 
Several students participated in the Whitecourt Rotary Music Festival and we 
were so excited to attend live for the first time. Mrs. Vanderwolf’s Grade 4/5    
Ukulele Ensemble performed a song in the School String Ensemble Class of the 
festival. We are proud of all of our students who represented our school so well.  
 
Kindergarten and PlaySchool registration will be held April 4 from 3:45 - 5:00 pm. 
Starting next year, the PlaySchool will be operated through Sangudo Children’s 
Academy and Daycare. If you or anyone you know has a child who will attend 
Kindergarten next year, please have them contact the school as soon as possi-
ble.  
 
It is hard to believe that there are only three months left in this school year. 
Please feel welcome to contact me for any questions or concerns. I wish every-
one a wonderful spring break and I look forward to everyone returning rested and 
ready for learning on April 3, 2023! 
 
Mike Tavaroli 
Acting Principal 

We’re on the Web! 

sangudoschool.ca 



Congratulations to all the participants in the Whitecourt Rotary Music Festival!  

We had students participate in vocal solos, individual speech arts and school 

string ensemble (ukulele group).  Some of our students received individual 

awards which will be presented at the Easter dinner on April 6th.  The grade 4/5 

ukulele group received a monetary scholarship. 

We are excited to be able offer volleyball practices again.  We will have practices 

every other Friday.  Practices will run right after school until 6 pm.  If you have any 

question please do not hesitate to contact us at 780-785-3431 

    April 14 & 28 

    May 12 & 26 

       Mrs Reid & Mrs Kerr 
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